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Help keep our community sate, slow
down

Help keep our community safe, slow down

One of the hallmarks of Carlisle Barracks is the “small-town” feel and looking out for our neighbors, and
bringing attention to the concerns of our residents and employees. Recently we’ve received some feedback on

what we can all do to help make this a safer, better place to live and we’re asking for your help.

The on-post speed limit is 15 MPH. While this may seem slow, it’s what is required for an installation this size,
amount of traffic and size of our roads. We’ve had some concerned residents who have brought to our attention
that some motorists, especially in the areas of the Child Development Center and Young Hall, have frequently
disobeyed the posted speed limits, especially during the 8 to 8:30 a.m. timeframe. These areas are frequented by
our children and families, so we ask that all motorists obey the posted speed limits. There will be increased police

patrols and speed enforcement as well.

You’ve probably notice the construction going on at Young Hall. Our private housing partner, Balfour Beatty, is
in the midst of a project that is repairing damaged concrete and will soon begin a project to replace the roof of the
1930’s-era building. As a result, the speed limit on Forbes Ave behind Young Hall will be changed to 10
MPH for the duration of the project.

Additionally, resident parking spaces along the building have been moved to previously open parking spots along
Forbes Ave, and are marked with parking cones. We ask that non-Young Hall residents do not park in these

marked spaces. Additional signs will be placed to clearly mark these areas.
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